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March 2023 
 
Ref: KM/MG 
 
Dear Family 

Staff Training Day – Wednesday, 10 April 
Culture Day - Friday, 12 April 

 
Please be aware of some key dates during week beginning Monday, 8 April 2024. 
 
On Wednesday, 10 April 2024, the Academy will be closed to students for a Staff Training Day.  I 
appreciate that these closures can cause disruption for some families, however, it is vitally important 
that during this time of rapid change in education we have time to support our staff professionally.  This 
day will allow staff an opportunity to engage with leaders in educational practice to further enhance the 
quality of teaching and learning within the Academy. 
 
We are also pleased to share with you that Student Council and Heads of Year have worked incredibly 
hard to advise staff on the planning for Culture Day which will take place on Friday, 12 April. The 
Academy promotes and celebrates the fundamental British values, and we feel this day will be a 
fantastic opportunity for staff and students to learn from
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